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BULLETIN 
MEETING 2585 – MONDAY 8 OCTOBER 2018 

 

Report from meeting held on Wednesday 3 October 2018 at the Salisbury Hotel 

 

Meeting 2584 was the Group 4 Intercity Meeting hosted by the Salisbury City Rotaract Club held at the 

Salisbury Hotel. Members in attendance were P Elizabeth Adamson, Anthony James, David Adamson, Eryn 

Halls, Jim Buckoke, IPP Alan Murphy, Delwyn Watts and Shirley Halls. 

 

Apologies: Viv Valladares 

 

P Damien Walker of the Salisbury City Rotaract Club opened the meeting 

welcoming the Group 4 Clubs and guests including DG David Egan, Chris Egan, 

PDG Peter Schaefer, AG Colin Willington, PDG John Downing and PDG Alan 

Hughes. P Damien acknowledged that we were meeting on the traditional lands 

of the Kaurna people. 

 

P Damien then invited the P Cathy Perry of the Rotary Club of Salisbury, P 

Elizabeth Adamson from the Rotary Club of Elizabeth and P Robin Trevilyan of 

the Rotary Club of Playford to open and close their respective meetings. 

 

 

 

 

PDG Peter Schaefer presented P Cathy Perry with an award for support 

of Rotaract by the Rotary Club of Salisbury and IPP Joshua Lay for 

Rotaract Club of the Year 2017-18 for District 9500. 

 

DG David Egan has been a Rotarian since 1985. In that time he has 

been a member of three clubs Largs Bay, Regency Park, and Adelaide 

and he is a past president of the latter two. He spoke about the need for 

change and the barriers and resistances to change that Rotary needs to 

overcome.  

 

 

 

Resistance factors to change have included the annual leadership change and a past vs future paradigm. In the 

last ten years there have been too many districts. The membership of Rotary is also changing; the membership 

in Asia is rising and is falling in many developed countries. 

 

PAG Rick Henke spoke about the history of Rotaract and how important the Salisbury City Rotaract Club is 

to the Rotary Club of Salisbury. 

 

 Rotaract is a system of clubs for 18 – 30 year olds and the first club was chartered in 1968 at the University 

of North Carolina. Rotaract had predecessors in many countries until they came together under a new type of 

club in Rotaract. Rotary International deliberately chose to create Rotaract rather than extend the age of 

Interact. 

P Damien Walker of the Salisbury 
City Rotaract Club 

IPP Joshua Lay of the Salisbury City Rotaract Club 
with PDG Peter Schaefer 



 

PAG Rick then offered a toast to the future of Rotaract. 

 

P Damien then invited Salisbury City Rotaract Charter President Christopher Mark and 4 other members to 

speak on Rotary in the Future. 

 

Prizes were given out by which colour of sticky note was in front of attendees. 

 

P Damien Walker of the Salisbury City Rotaract Club then closed the meeting. 

 

Notices 

 

 On 29 October we will be having a Hat Night to raise money for Mental Health. Please wear a hat and 

bring a gold coin donation. We will have some fun things to do. 

Together with the Rotary Club of Playford the club will be hosting a Garden Party on 4 November 

1pm – 4pm to raise money for the Royal Flying Doctor Service. This will be held at Robin and Lesley 

Trevilyan’s garden at Angle Vale, admission will be $10 per person and will include afternoon tea, tea 

and coffee and a garden tour.  

We are looking for members to help with the catering and we hope to get some donations of suitable 

food items. IPP Alan and Delwyn are our reps on the committee and have lists of items needed. See 

IPP Alan or Delwyn for more information. 

 

 IPP Alan reminded members about the barbecue at Bunnings on Tuesday 9 October at Bunnings 

Munno Para West. He has sent out the roster. 

If anyone is needing Trailer Raffle books to sell please see Delwyn. 

 

 

In Australia, farmers are the lifeblood of our country and they are in crisis.  Record breaking heat and 

lack of rain means farmers are struggling to feed sheep and cattle, and keep crops alive.  Families on the land 

are suffering and they need our help. Channel 9 and Rotary Australia have partnered with the National 

Farmers’ Federation, launching an appeal to big business and everyday Australians, so we can provide some 

emergency relief. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100% of donations goes to the farmers and is tax deductible via Rotary and RAWCS.  Every dollar 

counts.  

The link for the donation page for the project is: 

https://donations.rawcs.com.au/17-2018-19 

  

 

The RAWCS website home page also has the link: 

http://rawcs.org.au/ 

 

https://donations.rawcs.com.au/17-2018-19
http://rawcs.org.au/


 

DUTIES 8 OCTOBER 15 OCTOBER 22 OCTOBER 29 OCTOBER 

 2585  2586  

Chairperson Committees and No Meeting Delwyn Watts Mental Health 

Cashier Board night  Anthony James Hat Night 

Visitors 7pm Start  Alan Murphy  

Regalia   Anthony James  

Sergeant   Jim Buckoke  

Speaker   Brooke Coleman-

Oates – 

Indigenous 

Scholar 

 

N.B. If you are unable to attend please arrange a replacement for your duties. Thank you. 

 

 

DIARY DATES: 

2018 DATE EVENT VENUE TIME 

TUESDAY 9 OCTOBER Bunnings 

Barbecue 

Munno Para West 8:00am to 4:00pm 

WEDNESDAY 24 OCTOBER Northern Business 

Breakfast 

Playford Bowling 

Club 

7:00am to 8:30am 

SUNDAY 4 NOVEMBER Group 4 Social 

Event 

TBA TBA 

SUNDAY 4 NOVEMBER Garden Party Angle Vale 1pm to 4pm 

 

Who is celebrating in October?    
 

BIRTHDAYS:  -         Shirley Halls 12th Ian Murray 18th Mayor Glenn Docherty 20th 

     Paula Tose 23rd  
             

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY:   None  
 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES: None  
 

 

CONTACT DETAILS:- RC of Elizabeth 

PO Box 233 Elizabeth SA 5112 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/ 

http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl 

Meet at the Grenville Community Hub, Playford Boulevard, Elizabeth 

2nd and 4th Monday of the Month 6:15 p.m. for 6:45 p.m. start 

If not attending please send apology to Eryn Halls – Club Secretary 

Mobile – 0408 848 961 or Email – agaparthera@gmail.com 

to assist with catering for meal numbers 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/
http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl

